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Hellooo Summer!  
CATHOLIC FAMILY SUMMER BUCKET LIST! 

Here are just some ideas to help you live your Catholic faith together all summer! 

• Designate “Family Prayer Time” throughout the summer 

• Volunteer and serve others or go through your clothing and toys and share with a young family or donate to a local charity  

• Take a tour of our hometown Cathedral – the Cathedral of the Blessed Sacrament:  https://is.gd/cathedraltourresources 

• Invite friends over for backyard barbeque and family rosary 

• Practice the basic prayers of our faith and read about a saint or two 

• Visit a cemetery and pray for the dead 

• Go to Adoration & Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament the first Friday of the month 

• Stay up late and pray Night Prayer under the stars or have a movie night together 

• Take your grandparents to Mass and breakfast on the feast of Sts. Joachim and Anne 

• Go on a hike and pray the Rosary (inspired by John Paul II and Bl. Pier Giorgio)  

Celebrate Mass…wherever you go! 

Dear Families with 

young children and 

teens: Hi! Hello! Welcome!  

 

Youth Ministry…is a community, it is all of

Ugo Akinyele, Ms. Vicky DeGuzman Smith, Ms. Linda DiNinni, Attila Fisher, Katie Fung, Peter Kassel, Jennfier Morgan, 
Aldo Soriano, and Natalia Vaca,

SAYM SUMMER DAYS 

https://is.gd/cathedraltourresources


Parish Festival  

Saturday, September 6 

How Can You Help? 
 


